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Hi,

I am writing with apprehension and shock at the proposed extension of the EMERGENCY
POWERS to 30 APRIL 2022.

This is unnecessary and a complete degradation of freedom in a democratic country.
There is no need for this draconian law to be extended. We have had little effect from the
flu/Covid, regardless of the "sky is falling" beat-up fed to the general population.

Name: Martin Carroll.

Regards,

Martin Carroll
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